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Appointments to Committees and Outside Bodies 

1. Purpose 

1.1 To make appointments to Committees, outside organisations and other bodies.   

2. Reasons for updating the schedule  

2.1 There has been one change of Fire Authority membership since the Fire 

Authority meeting in February:  Councillor Michael Atkins (County Council) 

replaces Councillor Peter McDonald.  All other County Council and Peterborough 

City Council appointments remain unchanged. 

2.2 Fire Authority Group Leaders have been asked to review the current 

appointments and make any changes, as appropriate. 

2.3 As reported to the last meeting of the Fire Authority, a number of consequential 

changes arose out of recent changes to the Fire Authority’s constitutional 

documents, specifically (i) the Discipline Committee has been renamed the 

Disciplinary and Grievance Committee, and (ii) the membership of the Joint 

Consultative Committee (JCC) has reduced by two Members.  The attached 

schedule reflects these changes. 

 

3. Recommendations 

3.1 The Authority is asked to agree the updated schedule of appointments, as 

attached.   

4. Risk Assessment 

4.1 Political – It is important, where possible, to fill vacancies to ensure the effective 

operation of the Fire Authority’s democratic process. 
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Source documents 
 
Schedule of appointments – attached 
Minutes of the Fire Authority meeting held 10th February 2022 
  

https://cambridgeshire.cmis.uk.com/CCC_live/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=o4ACCJd83gCEou%2f0iTMw0MCfLArM0hQxjMtvvsxgUJFwZcGUZ1WSVQ%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d

